
President’s Report 

This past year brought many changes for Lendrum Community League. We engaged in a strategic 

planning process that has given us a framework for planning now and going forward. There are many 

pressures on us financially as we attempt to do many things. Continued prioritizing will be important to 

maintain good stewardship while continuing to provide programs and events vital to the community. A 

huge thank you to outgoing volunteers Dale Somerville (Treasurer), Jo Grelowski (soccer) and Danielle 

Gajewski (secretary). And a hardy welcome to Rick Young (treasurer), Susan    and Jason Pfeifer (soccer), 

Marlene Konduc (website) and Natalie Cook (secretary), all doing marvellous work for the community in 

2013 and 2014.  

 

 

Rink 

The end of the 2013 spring saw Gary Yaskowich and Neil Moir finish their duties at the rink – Thanks for 

all your hard work guys! In the fall of 2013, Gary Goulden and John Porter continued to fight the 

elements to keep the rink going. And thanks to Adam, Jordan, Bruce and Scott for their help. The rink is 

starting to show its age and will need many upgrades in the next few years. 


